THE COLLEGE PHYSICAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION

April 17, 1959

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your letter of April 4th to Dr. Farry A. Scott
hes been sent to me for reply. Our supply of the Glossary of
Physical Education Terms is exhausted. If we should reprint
this publication in the near future I will advise you of that

fact and you may re-order.
»ours very 'bruly 7

Clerm N Howard
GWH:HL Secretary-Ireasurer




